
 

SHOUT OUTS 
 

 

Yardley Court Owners:   
 
There are many owners who make a difference with contributions made to keep 
Yardley Court more beautiful each day-and we may not be aware. But let us start 
noticing and thanking them for each of their efforts.  
 
Let us recognize Terry Waldman from 8720! Thank you for painting and relocating 
the beautiful butterfly metal art which you painted and relocated to the club 
house garden. Also, by adding solar lights, we can enjoy the butterfly’s aura 
longer each day. 
 
A shout out goes to Nacho Lay from 8750 for assisting a resident to get her car 
battery working. Unfortunately, the car was in the garage and the charging cables 
Nacho had could not reach the front of the car. But Nacho was not discouraged, 
he went to the store and bought new, longer cables that would reach the front of 
the car! He charged the car’s battery and she was able to drive to her destination. 
Thank you, Nacho, fit always making time to help someone in need.  
 
Thank you Hessam Sarooghi from your 8720 neighbors for your help during a 

power outage in the common areas on the north end of our building. He made a 

trip to Lowes to get some emergency lighting for the darkened hallway and helped 

trouble shoot the problem with the electrician. 

If you have a “Shout Out” you wish to share, please contact Diane via email at 

dcsumner1@gmail.com Please submit your “shout out” at least one week prior to 

the next board mee ng on July 7, 2025. 
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